I have been working on three activities:

1) Matching the TT20 line for the NA61 experiment.
Managed to increase the intensity on the T2 target by a factor 10.
Another factor 2 is needed for 2011.

   The matching had two goals:

a) Focusing the beam on the T2 target 

b) Reducing the beam size, so that the beam is not divided in two at the splitters, i.e. the beam passes undisturbed through the splitters to the T2 target.

2) Helping with the LHC. 

A) Verifying the calculations of crossing schemes and separation. We have now beta* down to 0.5m of IR2: http://isscvs.cern.ch/cgi-bin/viewcvs-all.cgi/LHC/LHCRing/V6.503/IR2/3.5TeV/?root=camif
B) Adding additional beta*, in order to avoid beta-beating from linear interpolation of quadrupole strengths. The beta-beating stemming from interpolation is kept less than 1%.
C) Implementing files on CVS database.

3) Modifying the optics for the BT line - from the BOOSTER to the PS - so that it can be used for YASP. Done in collaboration with B.Mikulec and T.Hermanns.

I) Verifying all elements and their positions.

   It turned out that we could not rely on the data from survey,
   but we got the right positions from the drawings (thanks to Jean-Michel Lacroix). When all is finished, I will send the new data to survey.

II) Made an improved matching routine to get better precision of the element positions that are use by MAD.
